
  
The community tradition continues with the publication of these greetings 

in our Rosh Hashana edition on Sept. 3, 2010.

GREETING D — $15
SAM and SUE SHWARTZ,
4509 Minnetonka Blvd., wish all of our friends 
and relatives a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Choose one of 
these four greetings:

❒ GREETING A — $18 ENCLOSED ❒ GREETING B — $25 ENCLOSED
❒ GREETING C — $35 ENCLOSED ❒ GREETING D — $15 ENCLOSED

Authorized by:____________________    Charge my VISA/MASTERCARD ________________________________
           expires_______________________
Please print names of family and friends to appear in greeting:
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________

Please send this form along with your credit card information or a check payable to the American Jewish World by Aug. 18.
None will be accepted after that date. Mail to: AJW, 4509 Minnetonka Blvd., Minneapolis, MN 55416.

Sorry, we cannot print any unpaid greetings.

The family of

Sam & Sue 

Shwartz
of Minneapolis

extend
sincere wishes 

for a
New Year of 

Health,
Happiness and

Prosperity to all 
our friends

 and relatives.

GREETING C — $35

SAM & SUE 
SHWARTZ

wish all our friends
and relatives a 

year of
Health, Peace 

and
Prosperity.

GREETING B — $25

SAM and SUE
SHWARTZ
Minneapolis,

wish all our friends
and relatives a year of

Health, Peace and
Prosperity.

GREETING A — $18

Yes! I would like to publish

Happy
New
Year 

A sweet way to bring in the New Year

Greetings must be received by Aug. 18. 

Choose from one of four options to extend 
your New Year greetings to the entire Jewish 
community. Please return the form with 
appropriate payment, and ensure that you 
won’t forget to send holiday greetings to 
anyone.


